
         
 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY EMPLOYEE RELATIONS COMMISSION 
374 Hall of Administration, 500 W. Temple Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012 

 
213-974-2417 

213-626-1398 Fax 
www.ercom.lacounty.gov 
ercom@bos.lacounty.gov 

 
Christopher David Ruiz Cameron, Chair                          Chair Emeritus  

Najeeb Khoury, Member              Joseph Gentile         

Patti Paniccia, Member              Anthony Miller 

              

    Jeri Weinstein               Shonna Jeffreys   

Executive Director           Head Board Specialist             

 

 
December 1, 2023 

 

Notice of Proposed Employee Relations 

Commission Rules and Regulations Action 

 
The Los Angeles County Employee Relations Commission Rules and Regulations, as of this writing, 

were last updated in 1995.   This notice serves to advise that the Commission is proposing updated 

and revised rules and regulations that meet the current legal standards.  The draft of the updated and 

revised rules will be posted on the Employee Relations Commission website, distributed to all parties 

on the Commission’s agenda distribution list, and provided to any interested party upon request.   

 

Any interested person, or his or her authorized representative, may submit written comments relevant 

to the proposed regulatory action by the Commission.  Written comments should be submitted by 

email to JWeinstein@bos.lacounty.gov and/or Ercom@bos.lacounty.gov.  Comments may also be 

mailed to ERCOM, 500 W. Temple #374, Los Angeles, Ca. 90012.   Written comments should be 

submitted no later than MARCH 15, 2024 at 5 P.M.   

 

A Public Hearing on the updated and revised rules will be held on April 22, 2024 at the regularly 

scheduled Employee Relations Commission meeting which commences at 1:00 P.M.  This meeting 

will be a hybrid meeting with a Zoom link. The Zoom link will be on the Commission’s April 

agenda, which is posted on the Los Angeles County Employee Relations Commission website.  

Participants can attend in person as well.  The meeting will be held at 500 W. Temple Room 374A, 

Los Angeles, 90012.   

 

Any questions should be directed to Jeri Weinstein at JWeinstein@bos.lacounty.gov.  

mailto:JWeinstein@bos.lacounty.gov
mailto:Ercom@bos.lacounty.gov
mailto:JWeinstein@bos.lacounty.gov

